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o UNITED STATES'g8 g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION-
,

y : E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

% / November 16, 1979

.....

Natural Resources Defense Council
1725 I Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F0IA-77-170

Gentlemen:

This supplements our previous letters which responded to Mr. Anthony Z.
Roisman's letter dated July 19, 1977 in which he requested, pursuant to ,

the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all correspondence prepared by
James H. Conran.

The releasable portions of Mr. Conran's 54 page Threat List are being
placed in the NRC Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington,
DC.

The non-released portions of this document contain information classified
pursuant to Executive Order 12065. This information is being withheld
from public disclosure pursuant to Exemption (1) of the Freedom of
Information Act (5 U.S.C. 552(b)(1)) and 10 CFR 9.5(a)(1) of the Commission's
regulations.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 9.9 of the Commission's regulations, it has been
determined that the information withheld is exempt from production or
disclosure, and that its production or disclosure is contrary to the
public interest. The persons responsible for this denial are the undersigned
and Mr. Raymond J. Brady, Director, Division of Security.

This denial may be appealed to the Commission's Executive Director for
Operations within 30 days from the receipt of this letter. As provided
in 10 CFR 9.11, any such appeal must be in writing, addressed to the
Executive Director for Operations, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555, and should clearly state on the envelope and in
the letter that it is an " Appeal from an Initial F0IA Decision."

This completes action on this request.

-Sincerely,
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/ J. M. Felton, Director
' Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration
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